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Comments: In regards to the Stibnite Gold Project EIS#50516, I am writing to express dismay that the Forest

Service would even consider such a bad idea with it's miles of destructive road construction along a pristine

Salmon River East Fork as well as bordering a wilderness area just to get to a site where the headwaters are

surely to be fouled and already fragile fish populations negatively impacted. Please deny this mining plan and

show stewardship service for people wildlife and the planet' s dwindling resources. Stop selling off our heritage

future and ruining the last best places for greedy mining and logging interests .


